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From: Historic Preservation Commission
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Goll Mansion
Date: Friday, March 04, 2016 5:17:00 PM


 
 


From: weissmarie@aol.com [mailto:weissmarie@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2016 7:43 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Klabanoff David
Subject: Goll Mansion
 
To Members of the Historic  Preservation Commission:
 


I am writing as a concerned resident of 1522 On-The-
Lake about the proposed building to be built on the Goll
Mansion site.  As reflected in the plans submitted by the
developer, it would appear that major modifications to
the plans are desirable to retain the aesthetics and
historic integrity of the neighborhood.  


Your leadership in approving a final plan that respects
and maintains the functionality, safety, and character of
the neighborhood is requested.  


Thank you for your attention to this matter.


Sincerely,
Marie E. Weiss, Ph.D.
1522 N. Prospect Ave., Unit 506
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202


Sent from my iPad
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